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COMMUNICATION 014     
23rd November 2015 
 
 
To:         All Affiliated Member Coaches 
 
Re:        Event Accreditation for AFSC 2015 
 
Coaches are reminded that Event Accreditation 
for Australian Figure Skating Championships is 
by way of your APSA 2015/16 membership card. 
 
The organising committee will expect all 
coaches accompanying skaters at the barrier to 
be wearing their tags for both practices and 
competition events. 
 
If you don't have your card (as displayed) 
please contact APSA by email immediately. 
 
APSA has contributed to have catering made available to all 
coaches attending the event. Please show your membership 
card to the ladies at Penrith and they will organise meals for 
you. 
 
Our thanks goes to the organising committee in NSW as well 
as ISA for their hard work in preparing for the event. 
 
 
Adele Leghorn 
APSA President 
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